JUNE 13, 1991

ADDENDUM TO MINUTES OF THURSDAY, JUNE 6, 1991

In reference to the discussion held on the annual Maintenace Agreement on NCR computer hardware, Commissioner Jean Grapes asked Pete Jones to clarify his statement, "that the County would get faster service if they had such a Maintenance Agreement." Commissioner Grapes specifically asked, "That after spending \$300,000.00 for NCR computer hardware, was he saying that the County wouldn't get good service if they didn't have said Maintenance Agreement."

Approved:

THE COUNTY COMMISSION OF WOOD COUNTY

Steven K. Grimm, President

Holmes R. Shaver, Commissioner

Jean Grapes, Commissioner